
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Nigeria COVID-19 Travel Update – July 9, 2021 
 

Americans aged 10 and over must have a negative PCR test taken in the 
96 hours before travel and must pay for another test that will be done in 
Nigeria a week after arrival. Visitors must self-isolate until a negative result 
for the second test has been received. Passengers departing Abuja 
International airport are asked to provide a negative test result taken in the 
previous three days. 
 

  
 

 

 


